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This week in Lilac room, the children made Christmas trees out 

of paper plates and dark green coloured paint. They were really 

excited to decorate with the big brushes, sparkly sequins and 

shiny paper. 

This week, the children in Magnolia 

Room have been busy making their 

costumes for the Christmas Carol Sing-

A-Long!  We hope parents can come 

and watch, as we’ve been practicing 

very hard. 

This week we have been learning about the story of Christmas. 

The children have been practising the songs for our Christmas 

concert on Wednesday next week.  

We have been making parts for our costumes and a special 

present for our families. The children are very excited about 

performing next week, we hope you can come and watch! 

A big thank you for the donation from Khaleef's family who 

donated this lovely Christmas tree! Children have been really 

excited about decorating the tree and wrapping up presents. 

Christmas is coming! 

Mrs Evans is the Deputy Headteacher, 
whose main responsibilities are leadership 
of the Early Years foundation stage which 
includes both the nursery and reception 
age range, 3 months to 5 years.  Find out 
more about our school by visiting: 
www.woodsideprimaryacademy.com 

Introducing… 
Our  Deputy Headteacher  
Mrs Ndidi Evans 

The Magnolia Snowmen 

A Cherry Tree Donation 

Acorn class Stories & Surprises 

Cherry Class wrap presents 

Megan paints her xmas plate 

Acorn Class read ‘The First Christmas’ 

Mille, the Snowman 

Lilac Room make Christmas Trees 

NURSERY (DAY CARE) REMINDER TO PARENTS 

Our Christmas Carol Sing-A-Long is on  

Wednesday, 17th December 2014: 9.30am or 2.30pm 

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 


